
 

Minister’s Message 

Dear Friends, 

Thank you for the generous gift (check) you gave me this Christmas! I appreciate this. I also appreciate the gift Susan 

McAdoo gave us on Christmas Eve –the U-Tube Christmas Eve Candlelight Communion Service. This took a lot of work 

(creativity and technical skill) on her part. She said, on Sunday, that over 100 people had viewed it. Each viewing, of 

course, may have been multiple people who took it in. This service, that has been traditionally held in the confines of the 

church building, went out to homes here and abroad. Our family in Japan enjoyed this all evening, looped on their large 

screen TV Christmas Eve. Also, it has been shared on face book by some.  The amazing part for me is that it is still 

available to people around the world to take part in our Christmas Eve service of 2020. The gospel works that way. The 

more oppressive forces come to bea on the church the more its message spreads. We can give thanks, therefore, for the 

Pandemic.                        God bless you and I love you.     Steve 

 

Christian Sympathy:  The congregation extends Christian sympathy to the families of these friends – 

   The Holcombe family for the death of Elizabeth Eugenie (Genie) Holcombe of Charleston 

   The Racine family for the death of Darrell Todd of Georgetown, father of Kim Racine 

   The Warren family for the death of Pascal Duke Warren of Folly Beach, brother of Townsend Warren 

January Birthdays  

Claudia Kornack                       January 4 

Caroline Taylor Hurteau           January 5 

James Avinger                          January 7 

April Morrison Zorn                 January 8 

Rebecca Capps Porter               January 9 

Hugh Baker DuPre, and 

     Will Lofton                         January 12  

Orion McClellan, 

     L. Palmer McClellan, III      January 17 

Grier Cotesworth Scott             January 18 

    and Tyler Ellis                      January 18 

 

Rutledge B. Leland, IV                 January 20 

Payton Garner                               January 21 

Leigh S. Scott                                January 22 

Tanner Marcinak                           January 23 

Allston Leland                               January 25 

Drew Westergard                           January 27 

Jackson Porter, and 

    Jonah Benjamin Wine                January 28 

Pam Morrison                                 January 29 

Rutledge B. Leland, III  

     and William (Will) Leland        January 31 

February Birthdays 

Lionel Lofton                                   February 1 

Diane Racine, Margy Leland           February 2 

Brenda Hutchinson                          February 5 

Samuel Crocker        February 7 

Mimi Morrison, Eddie Stroman      February 10 

James Scott, IV (“Jack”)                 February 14 

 

ConnieGraham 

   and Anne Frances Scott              February 16 

Callie Olivia Cooper     February 18 

Allison Elise Morrison, MD           February 19 

Carlin Elizabeth Garner                  February 22 

Kenny Keith                                    February 23 

Susan Watkins                           February 28
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  Two Babes at New Wappetaw 

 
        Tyler Grace Epps          Anna Cullen Epps 

           Lyla Duncan                 Absley Crisman 

 

                       

 

                    From the Session 

NOTE 
   At a special meeting on Sunday, January 3rd  

the session decided to close Sunday morning 

worship services over the next four weeks.  

Services will be presented by ZOOM.  

  Worship services in the sanctuary will resume 

in February if the Covid-19 infection rate 

improves.  

   Presbyterian women will hold no meetings but 

will study at home. 

   Presbyterian Men will have no meetings but 

remain active delivering food monthly and 

helping with recycling every two weeks.  

   The start of the Confirmation program will be 

delayed for six weeks, with the confirmands 

joining in May. 

  Youth Group will meet again in February if 

the Covid-19 infection rate improves. 
     Contribute by mail or by slot in front door 

         

      Call any elder if help is needed. 



     


